
February 21, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Jan R. Stevens 

117 W. Quackenbush Ave. 

Dumont, NJ 07628 

 

Dear Mr. Stevens: 

 

Thank you for your two recent letters to Mr. David Marwell regarding two HSCA records in which 

you are interested.  Mr. Marwell asked me to respond to your letter. 

 

First, all HSCA records which contain redactions will be reviewed by the Board. 

 

Second, the draft final report of the HSCA is under active review at this time. 

 

Third, I have given a copy of your letter regarding the document entitled “Cuban Plot to Assassinate 

the President” to the appropriate staff person to check on the status of the document. 

 

Again, thank you for writing to the Review Board.  We appreciate your interest in the work of the 

Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


